
Miss Gaughan’s Newsletter 
Week of October 29th- November 2 nd  

Reading & Language Arts 

Reminders 
 
 

-This week if Red Ribbon Week! 
Red Ribbon Posters are due by 
Wednesday, if your child would 

like to participate. 
-Our Halloween celebration will be 

on Wednesday. Thank you for 
signing up to send items in!  

-The parade will begin at 1:45 pm 
on Wednesday. 

-We are testing Journey Lesson 5 Monday, 
October 29th.  We will then review the 

skills that we focused on in Unit 1. Please 
see the letter that was sent home last 

week for more information. We will take 
our Unit 1 Journey’s Test view Linkit! On 

Thursday, November 1st.  
-Writing – We are wrapping up our 

Narratives for Unit 1. 

Math 
 -We are wrapping up Chapter 3. 

Chapter 2 focuses on multiplying by 2-
digit numbers. The test will be 

Tuesday, October 30th. 
-We will not do math facts practice 

this week. 
-We will begin to review for Unit 1. 

The skills will be all of the skills 
from chapters 1, 2, and 3. We will 
take the Unit 1 Test via Linkit! On 

Friday, November 2nd.  

Science/Social Studies 
We are continuing Unit 2 of 
science this week. This unit 

focuses on Natural disasters 
and how we can prepare for 

them.  
 


